From: Brian Schexnaydre <briantshake@icloud.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 13, 2021 9:43:13 AM
To: team@votefinchem.com;az04.requests@mail.house.gov
Ce: Karen Fann <KFann@azleg.gov>;Sonny Borrelli <sborrelli@azleg.gov>;Wendy Rogers

<WRogers@azleg.gov>;Thomas T.J. Shope <tshope@azleg.gov>;Vince Leach
<VLeach@azleg.gov>;Warren Petersen <wpetersen@azleg.gov>;Sine Kerr
<SKerr(@azleg.gov>;David Gowan <dgowan@azleg.gov>;Nancy Barto
<NBarto@azleg.gov>;Rick Gray <RGray@azleg.gov>;Kelly Townsend
<ktownsend@azleg.gov>;J.D. Mesnard <JMesnard@azleg.gov>;Paul Boyer
<PBoyer@azleg.gov>;David Livingston <dlivingston@azleg.gov>;Michelle Ugenti-Rita
<mugenti-rita@azleg.gov>;Tyler Pace <TPace@azleg.gov>

Subject: Thank You Arizona

Team Arizona- I just want to send a heartfelt thanks for all of your hard work, time, dedication, and sweat you
have contributed to transparency. I am located in Louisiana and we are watching closely, praying for answers
so that we can feel comfortable knowing our votes will matter in future elections. The efforts you have
contributed are being recognized by people all over the world and I feel like this group of Patriots will be
remembered forever as the ones who didn't give up until they discovered the truth. My thoughts and prayers
continue for you and your families as this audit continues.

Thank You So Much and God Bless all of you,

Brian Schexnaydre
225-266-9271
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